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Submit yourselves for the Lord’s sake to every human institution, whether to a king as the one in 
authority, or to governors as sent by him for the punishment of evildoers and the praise of those who do 
right. For such is the will of God that by doing right you may silence the ignorance of foolish men. 

1 Peter 2:13-15 (NASB) 

On August 2nd, we will return to in-person worship services on Sunday mornings. 

The State of Alabama has given guidelines on all public gatherings, and the elders have determined that 
we will follow those guidelines by implementing the following procedures until further notice: 

1. When you arrive, wait in the courtyard to be admitted. Small groups will be ushered into 
the building, and it is important that you quickly move to your seat so the next group 
can come in. 
 

2. When you are in the auditorium, only sit in the marked areas of the pews. Households 
can sit together but please stay at least 6 feet from anyone who doesn’t live under your 
roof. 
 

3. Once the auditorium is full, members will be directed to seating in the fellowship hall. 
The service will be streamed to this room allowing full participation in worship. 
 

4. Disposable communion cups will be available for you to use during the Lord’s Supper. 
 

5. The collection tray will not be passed. You will be able to leave your offering at the back 
of the auditorium and in the fellowship hall. You also have the option to give online. 
 

6. When the service is over, please stay seated. Starting at the back of the building, you 
will be dismissed by rows. It is important that you proceed immediately out into the 
courtyard. 
 

7. Finally, wear a mask the entire time you are here. 
 

Remember, we are called to obey the law (Romans 13:1-2), to do right in the sight of all men (2 
Corinthians 8:21), and to not give people a reason to say anything bad about the church (Titus 2:7-8). 

If you are in one of the groups that is at high risk for infection, or if you are uncomfortable with the 
guidelines listed above, you are encouraged to participate in the worship service via the link provided on 
the church website. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact one of the elders. 


